Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

REGIONAL PLANNING COUNCILS
Treasure Coast Regional Planning Council
Treasure Coast Regional Planning Council

Request for Proposals

RFP 2024-01

Financial Auditing Services

The Treasure Coast Regional Planning Council seeks a qualified firm to complete a financial audit for the Fiscal Years ending September 30, 2023, 2024, 2025. At the discretion of the Council, this audit contract can be renewed for up to three additional years. The cost for the optional periods will be negotiated at renewal. The RFP describes the project requirements, evaluation process, time schedule, and information to be included in the proposal. The deadline for emailed submission is 2:00 p.m., EST, January 25, 2024 to Ms. Phyllis Castro at pcastro@tcrpc.org. 

Detailed specifications can be found on Council’s website: https:/www.tcrpc.org/announcement_detail_T2_R116.php
